
NOTICE

MV/Notice/0038 Date: 11.04.2022

This is to inform to all the students of the Mathematics Honours of this college

that the Department of Mathematics is going to organize a special lecture entitled
,,A journey from metric spaces to topological spaces" which will be delivered by

prof. Manoranjan Sinha, Department of Mathematics, University of North Bengal

on 19th April (Tuesday) at 12noon in the department of Mathematics of this

college. So, all the students of Mathematics Honours are asked to attend the

above mentioned event before 11:30 A. M. positively'
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